GREEN LIGHT FOR PST BASEBALL & SOFTBALL

We were all greatly encouraged today when Gov. Kim Reynolds gave the green light for youth baseball and softball to begin June 1.

Gov. Reynolds made her announcement on Tuesday, May 26 and the Positive Sports Training executive board met that night to make plans for the season.

Practices can begin on June 1 and the PST games will start on June 15, giving everyone two weeks to prepare. Our goal is to play through July 31 and possibly into early August.

Rest assured our organization will scrupulously follow every safety precaution to ensure the well-being of our players, coaches and fans. We believe the vast majority of our teams and players will want to participate, but we'll understand and respect anyone's decision not to play.

We are conducting a survey of all our teams to get their input by this Sunday. We also are working to secure as many fields as possible. The PST executive board will meet again on Monday, June 1 to make further decisions. We'll post another story on the PST website Monday night.

Thank-you very much for your support and patience. 
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Best wishes.

Jim Lizarraga, Director
Positive Sports Training Baseball & Softball

